
Lights! Camera! Action!
Attention aspiring filmmakers - Have you ever 
wanted to make a short film and have your work 
seen on a larger scale? Now’s your chance! 

The BISD Audio/Video Production department is 
sponsoring the First BISD Film Festival. This 
festival is open to all BISD students who wish to 
enter a short film. From documentaries to 
comedies, dramatic works to music videos, all 
genres will be accepted.  

The submission deadline is April 1. The festival 
will be held in the BCTAL Theater from 6-8 p.m. April 16.

Contest Rules:

• Films must be no more than five minutes in length.  Films that exceed this time limit will not be 
accepted.

• Films must be created by Birdville ISD students only.  All Birdville ISD students are eligible to 
participate.

• Films must be age and school appropriate.  Films that contain inappropriate material will not be 
accepted.

• Films must have been completed after January 1, 2014.
• Films must be submitted via the link/form available at www.bisdtv.com

Submission Guidelines:

• Upload your student film to either YouTube or Vimeo.

• Visit www.bisdtv.com and fill out the application form, including the link to your video.

• You will receive an email regarding the acceptance status of your film prior to the week of 
screening.

• Any questions or inquiries can be submitted to the A/V Production Department at 
trevor.kasal@birdvilleschools.net or jeremy.upchurch@birdvilleschools.net.
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